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O .0. Hacrositeanm x pamMoB ABCTQMHﬁCKO- HOBOSCABH ACKOM ena PXHH:

Kak Bam Bcem usBecTHO, 6GpaTckuii npaBocaaHblit Haposa Cepbum moceTHAo cTHXHIHOe GeJCTBHE.
Hagoanenue npuseao K :xepTBaM U rotepe KpoBsa.

Hammu napoabt zaBHo cBsisanbi ysamu Bepbl u B3aumuoi nomoruu. 100 rer nasag Poccus Berynuaa B
Beaukyio Boitny B samuty Cep6un. [locae rpaxaanckoit Boinbt B Poccun Cepbusi npuioTHAa COTHH ThICSY
HAIKMX GekeHLIeB, CacaBIIUXCsl OT GOABIIIEBUTCKOTO TePPOpa.

XpHCTHAHCKasl COBECTb B3bIBAET OCHABHO NIOMOYb MOCTPAZABIINM Yepes HazéxkHble KaHaabl Cepbekoi
[IpaBocarasuoit Llepxsn.

B 6amxaiimee Bockpecenbe Hacrositerssm xpamoB HazaeutT npoBecTH TapeAouHbld c60p B MOMOILb
noctpazapium ot HaBoaHenusi B Cep6uu. Cobpannbie cpeactBa caesyer cpouno nepecaats B Enapxuarbuyio
KaHIEASPHIO IS TIEPe/IauH 110 Ha3HAYEHHIO.
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Apxuermckon Cugneiickuit u Acrparuniicko-Hososeranackuii

20 May 2014
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To: The Father Rectors of Churches of the Australian & New Zealand Diocese

As you all are aware, our brother Orthodox people of Serbia have suffered a natural calamity of great
magnitude. Disastrous floods have claimed the lives of many victims and the great loss of homes.

The Serbian and Russian people have long been united by bonds of faith and mutual assistance. A hundred
years ago Russia entered the First World War to defend Serbia. Following the Civil War in Russia, Serbia provided
refuge for hundreds of thousands of our refugees who were fleeing Bolshevik atrocities.

Our Christian conscience summons us to help the flood victims as much as we are able, channeling donations
through the safe agency of the Serbian Orthodox Church.

In the coming Sunday the Rectors of all our churches are to arrange for a plate collection for the benefit of
the victims of flooding in Serbia. The collected donations are to be sent promptly to our Diocesan Office for
transfer to the proper agency.
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